
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: June 27, 2019 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on the U.S. Supreme Court’s  

Rucho v. Common Cause Ruling 
 

MADISON – The following is a statement from State Representative Tip McGuire on the 

U.S. Supreme Court’s Rucho v. Common Cause ruling:   

 

“I am deeply disappointed in the U.S. Supreme Court’s decision in the Rucho case. 

Gerrymandering is a flaw, not a feature of our electoral system, and I believe the Court 

abdicated its role in protecting the sanctity of our democracy.  

 

Now more than ever, it is time for independent redistricting. I am proud to co-sponsor that 

legislation in Wisconsin, so that voters can choose their politicians, not the other way 

around.”   
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